
 

Bangladesh High Commission 

Canberra 

Press Release  

(10 June 2011) 

 

This is to inform you all that Bangladesh High Commission in 

Canberra will be moving out from its present location to a 

new building on Friday, 01 July 2011. The new address of the 

High Commission from 01 July 2011 will be: 

 

High Commission for the People’s Republic of Bangladesh 

57 Culgoa Circuit 

O’Malley, ACT 2606 

Canberra, Australia 

 

All of you are requested to contact Bangladesh High 

Commission in Canberra at the above-mentioned address on 

or after 01 July 2011. 
 

Other contact details including phone and fax numbers, 

website and e-mail addresses will remain unchanged. 

********* 

 


